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LAC-DES-SEIZE-ILES 
NEWSLETTER– JANUARY 2024 

 

We are pleased to begin this new year by sending you our first 2024 
newsletter. We are continuing this tradition, which, we hope, will 

allow you to be better informed of municipal life! 
 

MUNICIPAL TAXATION 

The municipal taxation process was completed last week. All of our residents’ tax bills have 
been mailed. If you prefer to receive a copy by email, whether because you are outside the 
country or simply prefer fonctioning in email, we invite you to send your request to 
comptabilite@lac-des-seize-iles.com  and we will be glad to send you a copy as soon as 
possible. 

COLLECTION CALENDAR 

The collection schedule was included with your tax bill mailing. The schedule is also on our 
website and copies are available at our offices. 

DOCK RENTALS 

We would like to remind you of certain articles of the Regulation concerning the 
management of municipal marinas and bodies of water in our territory: 

ARTICLE 25 

When making a first request, citizens wishing to rent a dock space must, before March 31st  
of the current year, complete and send the municipal dock rental request form. The said 
form has been included with this newsletter for your convenience. However, you can also 
find it on our website. 

With your application, a document specifying the registration of the boat in your name, 
issued by Transport Canada must be included. If you own more than one boat, all 
registrations must be included, and it is important to enter the dimensions of the largest 
boat. All information requested on the rental form must be completed and fees paid, 
otherwise the application will be rejected. 
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DOCK RENTALS                                   cont …   

Once a dock rental space has been allocated, it is automatically reserved for the same 
citizen for next years, provided the following condition is respected: payment for the rental 
of a dock space must be made no later than the date of the first payment of municipal 
taxes, i.e. no later than February 20, 2024. Failing to do so, the dock will be declared 
unrented. A rental form must also be completed and sent to update all information. 

ARTICLE 27  

Each year, dock rental spaces are renewed or allocated according to availability and to the 
following criteria:  

1. Lac-des Seize-Iles lakefront residents without road access to their built property. 

2. Lac-des-Seize-Iles lakefront residents and non-lakefront residents with built 
property having an access road to get to their property. 

3. Lac-des-Seize-Iles lakefront residents with built property and a boat shelter directly 
accessible by vehicle. 

4. Lac-des-Seize-Iles residents with unbuilt property. 

5. Lac-des-Seize-Iles taxpayers with a civic address in Montcalm or Wentworth-Nord 
that have a lot in Lac-des-Seize-Iles attached to their property. 

6. Date of receipt of the rental request. 

7. Non-residents of Lac-des-Seize-Iles after June 24 of each year. 

Dock space rental confirmations will be sent to you during the month of April. 

Hoping this information is useful!          

 EVENTS TO MARK IN YOUR CALENDAR 

      CONSULATION MEETING 
CONCERNING MUNICIPAL BUILDINGS 

The members of the Municipal Council wish to meet with citizens in order, firstly, to share 
information relating to the procedures and studies carried out on the condition of our 
municipal buildings. 

Once the citizens are informed, they will be able to share their vision, their comments, their 
ideas concerning the future vocation of these buildings and the actions to be undertaken. 

This approach is intended to be constructive and elected officials hope that citizens will 
participate in large numbers. 

An important date for your calendar: Sunday afternoon, March 17th. A TEAMS link will be 
posted on our website for those who cannot attend in person. More details will follow in a 
future communication. 
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FÊTES DES NEIGES – SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 2024 

The members of the Leisure 
Committee invite you to the Fête 
des Neiges, 2024 Edition. Many 
activities will be organized for the 
young and not so young. You 
can socialize around the 
campfire while enjoying a good 
hot chocolate! We are waiting for 
you in large numbers, from 12 
p.m. to 5 p.m., in the center of 
the village, on February 24! More 
information will be sent to you in 
our next newsletter. 
 

 

 
THANK YOU ! 


